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If you are receiving
this through the mail
and would rather
receive it through
email please email me
at
jgrasso598@aol.com
John Grasso Grand Knight

Grand Knight’s Report
Dear Brother Knights

ARE YOU AN ACTIVE
MEMBER ?
 By Helen G. Sturgis,
PNP
Are you an active mem-
ber? The kind that would
be  missed?  Or are you
just  contented that  your
name is on the list?
Do you attend the meeting
and  mingle  with the
 f lock or do you stay at
home  to criticize and
knock ?
Do you take an active part
 to help the work along ?
Or are you satisfied to only
just  belong ?
Think this over, Brothers
you know the right from the
wrong. Are you an active
member or do you just
belong ?
This was written in 1962,
when Helen was still the
National President of the
Auxiliary.
 It is still relevant  today.
 Quote of the month.
Make the most of your-
self, for that is all there is
of you.
                                       By
Ralph Waldo Emerson

John Grasso

Grand Knight #816

Editor’s Note

Congratulations to
Brother Rich
Coscarelli for
making his Third
Degree Jan. 19. We
welcome Tom Irish
to the Council. He
made his First
Degree on Jan. 22.
Good Luck
Brothers!



The Spiritual Cornerby Deacon John Kopcak PGK
We gave Deacon John a well deserved month off.

His column will return next month.

From: Knights of Columbus [mailto:kofc6392@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 10:07 PM
To: Knights Columbus
Subject: Photos - Coats for Kids Distribution

Brothers, Thought you might like to see some photos of our Knights in action. We have posted
photos onto our council website of our “Coats of Kids” distribution of some 8 dozen coats at the
Mission of Charity at Asbury Park back on December 8th. http://www.kofc6392.org/assets/
album/201312CoatsForKids.htmlAs you can see, we were all received warmly and the coats
were very much appreciated by these beautiful children before the start of this winter season.
Many thanks to brother Carlo Melisi for organizing this event.  Also many thanks for the assis-
tance of Joe Riccardi, John Grasso of Mary Queen of the Knights Council 816 in Asbury Park,
our Worthy DD Chis Oliver, his wife Julie and their daughter Christina behind the camera. We
should all be thankful for the Sisters of Charity who have dedicated their lives to the good works
of Christ, day in and day out. God bless these wonderful women and all whom they serve.

Fraternally,
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
Fr. McGivney Council#6392 Don Pisano, GK

Brothers, Go to the below mentioned website and see the good work we are doing.

Knights of ColumbusKnights of ColumbusKnights of ColumbusKnights of ColumbusKnights of Columbus

  Council # 816   Neptune City  Council # 816   Neptune City  Council # 816   Neptune City  Council # 816   Neptune City  Council # 816   Neptune City, NJ, NJ, NJ, NJ, NJ

 Invites you to a Invites you to a Invites you to a Invites you to a Invites you to a

               SpaghettiSpaghettiSpaghettiSpaghettiSpaghetti     DinnerDinnerDinnerDinnerDinner
               Saturday   February 22, 2014Saturday   February 22, 2014Saturday   February 22, 2014Saturday   February 22, 2014Saturday   February 22, 2014

  6:00 PM – 9:00 PM  6:00 PM – 9:00 PM  6:00 PM – 9:00 PM  6:00 PM – 9:00 PM  6:00 PM – 9:00 PM
AdAdAdAdAdvvvvvanced anced anced anced anced TicTicTicTicTickkkkkets                             ets                             ets                             ets                             ets                             At DoorAt DoorAt DoorAt DoorAt Door

Adults ………………$10.00                                            Adults……………..$12.00
Senior/Child …….$ 8.00                                            Senior/Child…….$10.0

 Location: 203 W. Sylvania Ave.  Neptune City, NJ  07753
For Tickets or Information Call:

Herb Hagmann  @ 732-245-5388          or       Joe Lynch @ 732-682-1331



Troop Morale-Soldier Boxes
The Neptune City Knights of Columbus has partnered to

send care packages to our troops overseas in Iraq and Af-
ghanistan. These boxes are sent four (4) times a year.
Please consider donating any/some of the items listed.
Please keep our Armed Forces men and women in your

prayers and God Bless America.

     Beef Jerky/Slim Jims
Toothpaste

         Small Snack Bags
Toothbrushes
Gum/candies

Hand Sanitizers                                                 Trail Mix
 Band Aids                         Cookies

A complete list is at the Council Home with the Box.

Special
Announcement
There will be a special election for three Foundation Trustees at this

month’s meeting.
Nominations will be accepted from the floor and these trustees will serve

until the next election in June.
Foundation trustees help oversee the operation of the Council Home.



February
Birthdays

Brothers,
Happy Birthday!

                Edward Bertini
Paul Capobianco

Richard Coscarelli
Gerald D’Imperio

James Emmons PGK
Robert Goehring

Ralf Latif
Don Lee

Scott Lintzenich
 Mark Murtagh PGK

Joseph Palaia
John Pisano

Joseph Phillips PGK
 Mickey Pondaco PGK

Phillip Pondaco
Thomas Robertson

               Charles Uliano

February Events
 Feb 6- Officers Meeting
 Feb 13- Business Meeting
 Feb 14- St. Valentine’s Day
 Feb 18- First Degree Prac-
tice 7 PM Council Home
 Feb 22- Council’s Spaghetti
Dinner
 Feb 23-Monthly Breakfast
 Feb 23- IAATO Bus trip to A/
C .Breakfast at Council
Home

Upcoming Events
 April 10 - Pride in Priest
Dinner  Doolan’s
 May 3 - Birthrite Dinner
Saint Thomas More,
Englishtown
 May 16-18 -State Conven-
tion, Wildwood, NJ

Good of the Order
“As a reminder, it is the respon-
sibility of all Brothers to inform
either the Grand Knight John
Grasso(732-988-0471) , or the
Financial Secretary William
Jenkins  (732-988-3658 ) upon
the learning of the death of any
K of C Brothers, so proper
actions can be taken.  Don’t
assume that the GK or FS auto-
matically know about all
Brother’s deaths, sometimes
they need your help!”

Council Field Agent
 Michael S. Permuko
 can provide you informa-
tion about protecting your

assets.
732-996-0923 or by

email michaelpermuko@
kofc.org


